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Harrison, Luke

From: andy@equestriandesign.co.uk
Sent: 06 April 2023 16:19
To: planning.submissions@york.gov.uk
Subject: RE: Notification for Invalid Planning Application 23/00662/CPD 

This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
Hi , 
 
Please can you explain why the application fee is low. 
 
The fee is the same throughout the country as far as I know and the fee is automatically 
generated by the planning portal system 
 
Best Regards 
 Andy Woodward 
Equestrian Design 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: planning.submissions@york.gov.uk <planning.submissions@york.gov.uk> 
Sent: 06 April 2023 15:52 
To: andy@equestriandesign.co.uk 
Subject: Notification for Invalid Planning Application 23/00662/CPD 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Please read the attached letter concerning the above application you have recently 
submitted to Development Management at the City of York Council. 
 
Kind Regards 
Development Management 
City of York Council 
 
West Offices 
Station Rise 
York 
YO1 6GA 
* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 
* Help protect the environment! please don't print this email unless you really need to. 
* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *
 
This communication is from City of York Council. 
 
The information contained within, and in any attachment(s), is confidential and legally 
privileged. It is for the exclusive use of the intended recipient(s). If you are not the 
intended recipient(s), please note that any form of distribution, copying or use of this 
communication, or the information within, is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. 
Equally, you must not disclose all, or part, of its contents to any other person. 
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If you have received this communication in error, please return it immediately to the 
sender, then delete and destroy any copies of it. 
 
City of York Council disclaims any liability for action taken in reliance on the content 
of this communication. 
 
City of York Council respects your privacy. For more information on how we use your 
personal data, please visit https://www.york.gov.uk/privacy 
 


